Dear Parents,
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I can’t believe I am writing a letter for our year-end field trip!! The year has passed so very quickly! I am happy to tell you that our class will be going to some exciting places as a celebration of all our hard work throughout the year!  We will be going on Tuesday, June 12th from 8:30am until 1:30pm.  Here is the itinerary for the day:


8:30 am


Leave the school by bus 


8:45 – 9:30

Officer’s Square Museum

9:30 – 10:00
        Walk to Legislative Assembly 
and snack

10:00-11:00  
        Tour of the Legislative Assembly
                                              Walk to Science East 

11:15 – 12:30   
 Science East – Demonstrations and    exploration 
12: 30 -1:15pm
 Walk to Queen’s Park for lunch and playground time

1:15pm


Return to school on the bus

This is a very exciting day with so much to do!  Just a reminder that your child will need to have a packed lunch as well as some extra water/juice and snacks for the day as we will return to school after the cafeteria has closed.  Please fill out the following permission slip and return it with the $3.00 to me as soon as possible.  I would love to have parents come along for the day and I do need at least one male volunteer for the day. Please let me know if you can help out. We do need at least one volunteer to be able to go. 
Thanks,

Ms.Roy
_____ Yes, I would love to come help out with your class on this exciting field trip (
________________________________       Name 

